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This has to be one of the dumbest things I’ve ever seen come out of Salem, I was born in Oregon 67 years ago and
this state with it’s current leadership is running this state into the ground. Holding gun owners responsible for some
thief taking our guns and using them in a crime -shows the IQ level of our current political members in Salem, that
IQ is 0. Totally against and I will vote NO on anything or anyone supporting this HB.

Don Jenson
Bend OR


